
Golant Sports and Carnival 

Annual report 

 

The forecast on Thursday for the marquee building on Friday was bad so we postponed that 

until Saturday morning and then watching the forecast for Saturday we began to wonder 

what our options were.  We decided to hold the teas in the Village Hall and the fancy dress 

in the pub marquee in the evening. 

In true Golant community style the whole thing was a tremendous success and we must 

thank everybody involved in the switch of venues for the innovative thinking and effort of 

making it a success.   

Through untold generosity we have sufficient funds to hold Sports & Carnival again and this 

year it will be on Saturday 18th August with Madness in the Pill slightly earlier due to the 

tides on Sunday 12th August. 

 

Carnival Committee 


